The Four Freshmen Convention

AMSTERDAM 2005
by Palle Christensen, FFS Europe

In Grand Rapids the FFS board approved the Amsterdam 2005
proposal made by the European convention committee and
also some information was given at the membership business
meeting there. Here you will find some details.

The convention period is from the 4th to the 6th of August 2005
and the convention is to be held at the Holiday Inn, Amsterdam,
located close to downtown Amsterdam.

Our questionnaire form/surveyin Fresh News and the electronic
one have been great success. More than 150 have already
filled in the form and many did complete the “book your own
Europe trip” during your Amsterdam convention stay. Inthefirst
part of October all these members will receive by e-malil
proposals for 10 to 14 day trips including 5 to 6 days in
Amsterdam.

The Amsterdam convention fee will be Euro 130,- and hotel rate
is Euro 130,- for a double room incl. breakfast. A 3rd personin
a room will cost extra.

In addition to the approval, the FFS board formed a little group
who got the task to look into air fares. The point of view is that
even though all do not travel from the same gateway, FFS
members might get some good deals with a specific airline.

The final registration form and all relevant information will be
available in the JAN-MAR 05 issue of Fresh News.

Looking forward to seeing you in our part of the world. The AMS
2005 committee is:

Henny Grote, Chairman

Rein de Graaff, Musical Director

Rob van Alberda, Publicity

Pascal Aartman, Manager Hotel, Booking Personal Trips
Pall Christensen, Communications

Jan Smeding, Secretary
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